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Dear MBA

We would like to apologise for missing the due date for comment on the Draft Consultation
Paper: Draft revised Good medical practice: A code of conduct for doctors in Australia
Please accept our late submission. We would like to formally like to submit our support to
Option 2, particularly as the wording in the revised code 4.7 under the section 4 Working with
patients.

Thank you and Regards

Colleen

Colleen Gibbs

Membership and Stakeholder Engagement Manager

Congress of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Nurses and Midwives

Level 1, 15 Lancaster Place, Majura Park, ACT 2609

I )

EI

CATSINaM acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we work and live

Conference registrations are now open









